
  ART SHOW WINNERS 

JUNIOR SECTIONS 

 

 

Section 8 (8 to 15 years) 

   1st   Zane Ninnes-Good 

   HC     Harrison Webster 

 

Section 9 (6 to 9 years) 

  1st    Erica Eather 

  1st        Eliza McMenemy 

  HC       Henry McParland 

  HC    Marni Evans 

  HC      Catrin Evans 

  HC    Eliza McMenemy 

 

Section 10 (5 years and under) 

  1st    Eva Schefe 

  HC       Sam Meredith 

 

Section 11—Junior Photography 

  1st    Chalali Holness 

  HC       Charlotte Adams  

  HC       Chalali Holness 

   

My Monster Rainbow 

My monster is big.  It is rain-

bow coloured and it is a girl.  

She is scary. She has a spiky 

tail which is furry.        Kandieta Self 

 

My Monster Mrs. Evil 

My monster is huge.  My monster is a girl, 

she has fangs.  She is evil and slimy, gooey 

and ugly.  She has evil horns and she has 

four eyes on her head.  Her horns are sharp, 

shiny and brown.                     Emily O’Connor 

 

My Monster Lucy 

My monster is good.  She does not bite.  

She is a good helper.                     Ella Worley 

 

My Monster Liz 

My monster is a girl and she is rainbow 

with dark pink over the rainbow like  

hair wig.                                   Lindsey Burnes 

 

My Monster Max 

My monster is red.  He has fangs.  My 

monster has sharp claws.       Jack Bell 

 

My Monster Rudy 

My monster is small and he is gold.  He is 

a boy.  He is rude, warty and ugly.  He has 

very sharp claws, teeth and horns.  He is 

slimy.  He is always angry.      Erica Eather 
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Jump Rope for Heart: 

  Friday, 18th November 

   

Kinder 2012 Transition:  

       24th November    

        1st December 

 

RSL Bursary Exam 

  Thurs. 1st December 

 

Nundle’s Got Talent 

 Friday, 2nd December 

 

Year 6 Farewell 

 Thurs. 8th December 

 

Presentation Night: 

   14th December 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear Parents and Carers 

There was no newsletter yesterday for obvious reasons. 

It reinforces how we have made our lives very depend-

ent upon electricity.  

 

Tuesday saw students from 5/6 go into Tamworth High 

School for a day of lessons. Students had a great time 

and were able to get a little taste of what it might be like 

to be at high school. Hopefully next year we can  

establish some more solid links with the high schools 

and make use of staff expertise. 

 

We are starting to get very busy at school now. I know I 

always harp on about how quickly the term is moving 

but it is happening very fast. Before we know it 2012 

will be upon us. 

 

Tomorrow is the Jump Rope for Heart day. If students 

have not brought their forms in, would you please send 

them back to school with your student. It is important 

that we collect all forms whether they have been filled 

in or not. 
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 Principal’s Message continued: 

Next Tuesday 22.11 we will be holding  

NAIDOC activities during the afternoon  

session. Mrs Radoll has been organising a 

number of activities for students including a 
free BBQ. Students will be able to have a cup 

of soft drink with their lunch. If you are  

concerned about your child having the soft 

drink, please contact the school and let us 

know. 

 

On Wednesday 30th November we will be 

holding our leadership speeches. These will 

be held in the school hall. We will have a 

brief assembly before hand and then move 

onto the speeches. All students in year 5 will 

present a speech. Parents, carers and friends 
are welcome to attend. We will start the  

assembly at 1.55pm. 

 

On Thursday 1.12.2011 we ill be running the 

2012 RSL bursary for students in year 6. Any 

student wishing to sit the bursary needs to 

complete an application and have it back to 

the school by Friday 25.11.2011. 

 

Another form that was sent home with year 5 

was the selective schools test application 
form. This form MUST be returned to the 

school by tomorrow if you wish your student 

to sit the exam next year. Anyone intending 

to send their boy to Farrer needs to complete 

this form. 

 

A reminder that our presentation night will 

be held on Wednesday 14.12.11 in the town 

hall from 7.30pm until 8.30pm.  

    Ian Worley  

    Principal 

AWARDS—9th November, 2011 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Samuel Hoad 

for enthusiasm 

 

Kinder/Year 1: 

  Ethan Ting—improved drawing and  

     colouring 

  Kandeita Self—great work in maths 

 

Years 2/3/4: 

  Sophie Wallis-Nowlan—effort in 

      handwriting 

  Meg Worley—fantastic work in maths 

 

Years 4/5/6: 

  Charlotte Adams—excellent homework 

     completion 

 

 Class uniform award:  Years 2/3/4 

 

Uniform Raffle:  Chloe Radoll 

 

Bronze Merit Awards: 

                     Kandeita Self 

           Jayana Little 

 

 

AWARDS—16th November, 2011 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Sophie Wallis-Nowlan 

for positive attitude 

 

 

Kinder/Year 1: 

  Ella Worley—working independently 

     in english and maths 

   Dylan Dunn—excellent effort in 

maths 

 

Years 2/3/4: 

   Marni Evans—effort in maths 

   Ebony Somerville—excellent reading 

 

Years 4/5/6: 

   Lucas McGill—great creative writing 

   Emily Eather—great group work 

   Jesse Emerton—fantastic effort and 

      improvement 

 

Class Uniform Award:   Kinder/Year 1 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nundle Public School is hosting a talent 

quest for the students—it will be free to 

enter in the show but a it will cost a gold 

coin donation to watch. 

 

 There will be all sorts of acts 

from comedy to dancing 

queens. 

 

 There will be a 1st and 2nd prize.  So get 

those dancing shoes on and practise,  

practise, practise. 

 

We are hosting the talent quest to help 

raise money for the school. 

 

  DATE:   Friday, 2nd December 

 WHERE:  Nundle Memorial Hall 

 TIME:    1.30pm to 3.00pm 

 

MEMBERS OF THE  

S.R.C. 

 



WRITING WORKSHOP                 POSTCARDS                                    Ebony Brand         Jackson Worley 

based on The Deep by Tim Winton 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

         

 

 

 

 

 Joe Worley            

 

 

 

 

  

                

                   

Alice lived near a sandy hot beach.  

Alice’s big family lived in a small, 

wooden tidy house.  Down near the 

hot sandy beach was a large old  

wooden jetty.  Alice’s family liked to 

dive off the jetty into the blue  

sparkling water.  Her dad liked to do 

huge belly flops into the blue  

sparkling water.  Her mum scooted 

along like a torpedo and Harry did  

bombies and Jessie loved doing tin 

soldiers.           

                           Meg Worley 

On a beach is a wooden house like a  

cottage that is where Alice lives.  A 

clothes on a line waving in the breeze 

beside the little cottage.  Hot sand 

dunes surround the house with big 

clumps of grass and resting on a sand 

dune is a big windmill beside the 

little house.  Big waves from the 

sparkling ocean meet the nice soft 

yellow sand and the dark blue water 

on the sparkling horizon. 

   Pippa Bell 

Sophie Wallis-Nowlan 

Fen Parr                    Henry McParland 




